BALDWIN COMMUNITY SCHOOLS
DRESS REFORM / UNIFORM SURVEY

More and more public schools are considering dress reform for their students and
faculty. The world of professionalism has changed and now more than ever it pays to dress
for success.

Recently, local parents have attended Board meetings and both publicly and privately
approached Board members to discuss their concerns on student dress reform and uniforms.
Now that the Baldwin Promise is a reality, both parents and concerned citizens of Lake
County have voiced their opinions calling for a more mature and professional look at
Baldwin Schools to promote pride in the school and community.

As a result, the Board of Education is considering implementing a required parent-
purchased uniform policy for students attending Baldwin Community Schools. We want to
hear from you regarding this important issue!

Please circle one of the following:

Parent of Current Baldwin Student Community Member

Please circle yes or no to the following questions:

Yes No 1. Do you object to the styles and/or lack of modesty of the clothing
students wear to schools today?

Comments:

Yes No 2. Do you believe that there are good reasons to require students to
wear uniforms and would you like to see uniforms become a part of the learning environment
at Baldwin Community Schools?

Comments:

Yes No 3. Are you satisfied with the current dress code and practices at
Baldwin Community Schools?
Comments:




Please give additional comments or suggestions regarding student dress regulations or
enforcement:

One Survey Per Person Unsigned surveys will not be tabulated

Name

Address

Phone #

Sighature

Please mark with an X if you would like to be invited to the next Uniform Committee meeting

COMPLETED AND SIGNED SURVEYS SHOULD BE RETURNED TO ANY SCHOOL OFFICE.

BALDWIN COMMUNITY SCHOOLS
525 4™ ST,
BALDWIN, MI 49304,

Do not hesitate to contact members of your school board who are serving on the Uniform
Committee with suggestions or comments:

Judy Eversole 745-7103
Joe Brooks, Jr. 745-4465
Harold Nichols 745-3063

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC FORUM ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 3" AT 6:00 P.M. IN THE HIGH
SCHOOL CAFETERIA REGARDING UNIFORMS THE POSSIBILITY OF REQUIRING SCHOOL
UNIFORMS IN BALDWIN. ALL PARENTS AND COMMUNITY MEMBERS ARE WELCOME.



